
October 18,2022 

 

For our Russian Speaking Families: Уважаемые родители, если вам нужна помощь в переводе этого 
информационного бюллетеня, у вас есть какие-либо вопросы, проблемы или вам нужна дополнительная 
информация о PCSNW, у вас есть возможность сделать это, связавшись с нашим секретарем Дианой Лозовик 
(360)318-1347 или, Надя Горун (360) 201-5292. Большое спасибо за то, что вы есть частью нашей школы! 

 

As I head out of town for my son’s wedding – I am reminded that no matter how busy we get, 

we need to find reasons to celebrate!  At PCSNW, we can celebrate the families who have given 

their time and effort to volunteer.  We can celebrate that students have wonderful teachers who 

all share their skills and talents to help concepts come alive to kids in the classroom.  We can 

celebrate that we have a private school where we don’t have to teach some of the concepts that 

go against what the Bible teaches. Let’s lift a prayer of thanks to our Provider! 

 

 “Praise the Lord!  How good it is to sing praises to our God, how pleasant and fitting to 

praise Him!”           Psalm 147:1 

 
Next Week! 

Monday, Oct 24 - Crazy Hair Day: Today's the day you get to make your hair 
as wacky and wild as you can!  Will your hair be in pigtails, spiked, or maybe 
even colored?.... How crazy can you get your hair to be? 
Tuesday, Oct 25 - Character Day: This is the day you can be your favorite 
character of all time!  Who will you be?  Superman, a princess, or maybe 
someone from your history book?   

Wednesday, Oct 26 - Western Day: Time to get your boots and 10-gallon hats on and saddle up pardner,  it's 
Western Day!  Yeehaw! 
Thursday, Oct 27 - Pajama Day - No need to get dressed in school clothes today!  Just roll out of bed and come to 
class in your jammies! 
 
 
The Poinsettia fundraiser forms went home with the oldest student in your family last week 
– ideally, approach extended family, businesses, and churches.  The forms are due by Tuesday, 
November 1st (that’s in 2 weeks) and will be available for pick up the week before Thanksgiving 
Break.  
This fundraiser will go toward some playground upgrades – so hopefully every family can sell 
some poinsettias to help! 

 
Forgot to order School pictures? This is a fundraiser and order forms do need to be received no later 
than THIS Thursday, October 20th.  

 
We continue to need volunteers for cleaning, outside supervision, and in the 1st-3rd Grade classroom.  

We also need some coordinators for our upcoming Thanksgiving Feast (tentatively set for Thursday, 

November 17th) Please take a moment to let us know if you can or can’t help.  It’s helpful to know that 

these requests are read and considered. 

 

Some supplies are running low and you can donate them or ask the cost to go toward your volunteer 

hours (submitting a receipt is required).  We are in need of: Refills for bleach, simply green, and windex.  Check 

with the office if you can help. 

 

 
 
 
 

Two-Minute Tuesday 


